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September 1, 2020 
 
CenturyLink Communications, LLC 
Bjorn Johnson 
125 S. Dakota Ave. 
Sioux Falls, SD 57104 
Fax:  (605) 339-5652 
E-Mail:  Bjorn.Johnson@centurylink.com  
 
Re: RFP 6264 Z1 Proposal #2 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
The State of Nebraska, Public Service Commission has completed its evaluation of the Bidders’ 
Technical and Cost proposals in response to RFP # 6264 Z1, Next Generation 911 Service.  At 
this time, the State requests your overall Best and Final Offer (BAFO) which will require that a 
new cost proposal be submitted.     
 
Bidders are requested to resubmit a new cost proposal on the 6264 Z1 BAFO Cost Proposal. 
 
Submission Information 
A response to this request for a Best and Final Offer shall include a complete 6264 Z1 BAFO 
Cost Proposal, which is included in this request for a BAFO. 
   
Failure to submit a Best and Final Offer that conforms to this request may result in the rejection 
of the bidder’s cost proposal and thereby disqualify the bidder’s entire proposal from further 
consideration.  
 
Please submit your response via ShareFile link by 2:00 PM Central Time September 8, 2020.   
 
ShareFile Link: https://nebraska.sharefile.com/r-rab5a6c5a00148a1b   
 
The sealed responses will be publicly opened on September 8, 2020, at 2:00 PM Central Time.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Annette Walton/Nancy Storant, Buyers 
Nebraska State Purchasing Bureau 
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